
Village of Aurora 

Zoning Board of Appeals 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Village of Aurora Zoning Board of Appeals is continuing a Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

July 30, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. in the Aurora Firehouse meeting room, 456 Main Street, for 

consideration of an appeal application from the Aurora Historical Society for two Area 

Variances to replace a front porch at 302 Main Street (Tax Map #182.17-1-30).  Said hearing 

may be adjourned from time to time as necessary. Special meeting to follow. 

Posted July 25, 2025 

Ann Balloni 

Village Clerk 


